
 
 

 

Resources (compiled 25th March 2020) 
Staying connected during Covid-19 
 

Useful links for parents and carers 

 UNICEF: A helpful page for parents about the virus with Q&As & videos  
https://www.unicef.org/coronavirus/covid-19 
How to talk to your child about coronavirus 
https://www.unicef.org/coronavirus/how-talk-your-child-about-
coronavirus-covid-19 

 
 The British Psychological Society: Coronavirus and UK schools closures: 

Support and advice for schools and parents/carers 
https://www.bps.org.uk/sites/www.bps.org.uk/files/Policy/Policy%20-
%20Files/Coronavirus%20and%20UK%20schools%20closures%20-
%20support%20and%20advice.pdf 

 

 Child Mind Institute: Supporting families during Covid19 – various 
resources and links for parents  
https://childmind.org/coping-during-covid-19-resources-for-parents/ 

 

 Stirling Education Psychology Service: a 3 minute video on how to 
support your child's wellbeing during Covid-19 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=130&v=crGepNAco_k
&feature=emb_logo 

 

 Dr Karen Treisman - A 4 minute clip demonstrating the hand breathing 
relaxation and regulation tool  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NAldSdx-jps 

 

 Dr Karen Treisman - A 6 minute clip: An introduction to a sensory, 
soothing, regulating, calming, grounding box  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9XyxqWiqLk0 

 

 Dr Karen Treisman - A 3 minute clip: rhythmic relaxation ideas including 
a butterfly hug https://youtu.be/e6z6TJ1wQDM 
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 World Health Organisation: Helping children cope with stress during the 
2019-nCoV outbreak 

https://www.who.int/docs/default-source/coronaviruse/helping-
children-cope-with-stress-print.pdf?sfvrsn=f3a063ff_2 

 
 World Health Organisation:  Coping with stress during the 2019-nCoV 

outbreak 

https://www.who.int/docs/default-source/coronaviruse/coping-with-
stress.pdf?sfvrsn=9845bc3a_2 

 

 Beacon House: website with a range of resources for supporting repair 
of trauma and adversity. They have a section about staying connected 
during covid-19 
https://beaconhouse.org.uk/resources 

 

 National Autistic Society: Information about Coronavirus  
https://www.autism.org.uk/services/helplines/coronavirus.aspx 
 

 Mind, for better mental health: Corona virus and your wellbeing 
https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/coronavirus-and-your-
wellbeing/#collapse3d455 
 

 Mental Health Foundation: Looking after your mental health during the 
Coronavirus outbreak 
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/publications/looking-after-your-
mental-health-during-coronavirus-outbreak 
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